
       

DGL Group LTD. 
   2045 Lincoln Highway, 3rd floor, Edison, New Jersey, United States ,08817 

Tel: 001-732-692-5180 
Fax: 001-732-692-5000 

E-Mail: amy@dglusa.com 

Date:10/12/2022 
FCC ID Cover Letter 

The  DGL Group LTD.  here by submits justification for placing the FCC ID in the Associated 
User Manual. 
According to the FCC Regulation and Guidance (KDB Publication 784748 D01 v09r01) allows 
for the FCC ID to be moved to the User’s manual if the device is unquestionably too small for the 
FCC ID to be printed. 
Referring to the above quote, as the device is too small (FCC ID: 2AANZWECC  ) to be printed. 
The FCC ID will be moved to the last page of user’s manual and charging case. The details are as 
below: 
A. Side surface (A): The curvature shape of the silicone sleeve back cover is not flat, so it’s hard 
to affix thelabel on the surface of the earbuds. 
B. Top cover (B): The plastic logo  of the top cover does not provide enough physical space to fit 
the printing of the FCC ID according to below reference picture. 

     
Conclusion：
Based on the above description of area A  to B, we conclude that the device is unquestionably too
 samll for enabling the  FCC ID to be printed onto any surface, We  therefore  request to move the
 FCC ID to  the User manual and charging case  
  

  
  
Sincerely Yours, 
 
Signature:    
Printed Name: Amy Chao 
Title:                Manager 


		2022-10-12T19:32:13-0700
	Agreement certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




